

St Peters Academy, Alton

School Association General Meeting

| | | | |
|--------------------------------|------------------------------|---------------------------|-----------------|
| Meeting Date & Time | 12-January-2022, 19:00hrs | Meeting Location | Online |
| Meeting Chair | Lyndsay Doubell | Minutes Draft Date | 12 January 2022 |

| Attendees | Apologies |
|---|------------|
| Anna Bennett AB Debbie Dodge DD Helen Stone HS Jo Stringer JS Heather John HJ Lyndsay Doubell LD | Emma Bland |

| Item No. | Agenda | Details of Discussion | Action By: |
|----------|------------------|--|---------------------------------------|
| 2 | Previous minutes | There were no minutes available to discuss. | JS to chase |
| 3 | Finances | <p>DD advised that the current account stands at £4065. The blind will cost £200 – when arrived, Mr Harding will come and fit it.</p> <p>£823 was donated from Helen Tate’s employer.</p> <p>£156 was raised from the Christmas cake raffle. HJ advised this will probably be a recurring event – The very-talented Jade enjoyed it. HS suggested a half-termly cake raffle with donations to suit. All agreed this corresponds with the current situation as opposed to the previous weekly cake raffle. HJ advised she would ask for other keen bakers to contribute.</p> <p>HS advised that the criteria for the Tesco grants were precise, so we would need to submit a specific project rather than ask for iPads.</p> | HJ to arrange next cake raffle |
| 4 | School Wishlist | <p>AB requested a package of 6 iPads at £2242 – will go with Entrust because they will also set them all up. All agreed so AB will order them this week.</p> <p>AB advised that they would like more iPads and skipping ropes but that she would ask the teachers again prior to the next meeting.</p> | AB to check staff wishlist |

| | | | |
|---|-----------------------|---|---|
| 5 | Fundraising Ideas | <p>All agreed to a children's disco on Thursday 17th Feb – 5-6.30pm. £3 entry, sweets, drinks, face painting a possibility. AB will print some colouring and make some Lego available.</p> <p>LD will organise a Mother's Day Stall on Friday 25th March.</p> <p>HS will sort Easter eggs to food bank in the two weeks before breaking up for Easter.</p> <p>An adult/family disco was discussed. Cost of Village Hall plus DJ might be a problem. A social family evening on the school field might be better – bring a picnic etc, music playing, £5/family. Possibly early May to allow time to promote. Could ask local musicians if they want to play. DD will ask Mr Gunton-Bunn about disco equipment.</p> <p>The upcoming Platinum Jubilee was discussed, A possibility of fundraising via tea/coffee, cake stall, stalls with games. Check with Jade if she has any contact with ACE so that we could link up with them. To be discussed at next meeting.</p> | <p>All to start prep for disco before next meeting.</p> <p>LD - Mother's Day stall</p> <p>HS – Easter eggs to food bank</p> <p>LD - Check ACE link</p> |
| 6 | Date for Next Meeting | Monday 7 th Feb, 7.30pm. Zoom link to be set up. | Anyone available to attend |